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The Secretary of State for Externat Aiffairs to the Ambassador of the United

States of America to Canada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, August 8, 1967.

No. 1766

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to refer to your Note of August 8, 1967 concerning revised

proposais to govern co-operation in civil emergency planning between our two'
countries.

The proposais contained in your Note are acceptable to the Governmeflt 01

Canada and it is agreed that your Note and this reply thereto, shaîl constitute
an Agreement between our two Governments which shaîl enter into force 01,
the date of this Note.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideratiofl.

PAUL MARTIN

His Excellency W. Walton Butterworth,
Ambassador of the United States of Ainerica,

Ottawa.


